
                                   
 
 
 
 

Pueblo, COLO. - The Pueblo 
Bulls are excited to announce 
2004-born Bulls Forward, Eddie 
Paulissian has committed to play 
for top end NCAA DIV III 
program, Aurora University 
Spartans. 

The Northbrook, Illinois native 
was a consistent producer for the 
Bulls this past season putting up 
18 goals (3rd on Bulls), 33 assists 
(3rd on Bulls) and 51 points (4th 
on Bulls) in 52 games.   

“Eddie was a pleasure to coach 
last season,” said Bulls Head 
Coach Chris Wilhite. “He was 
someone that came in an 
immediately bought into our 
program, culture and city. Eddie 
was one of our most consistent 
players each day. He is an unbelievable kid that we relied on in the locker room to be a leader 
and to perform on the ice. We couldn’t be happier for Eddie and his choice to play at one of the 
premier NCAA DIV III programs in the United States.”  

“I’m thankful for the great opportunity that was presented to me in Pueblo. Without the support 
of my teammates, coaches, staff, billets, and all the fans, I wouldn’t be where I am today. The 
opportunity I was given to succeed in Pueblo is second to none.” said Paulissian, “Pueblo will 
always hold a special place in my heart, and in my humble opinion, Pueblo is the best place to 
play junior hockey. I can’t wait to start my academic and athletic career at Aurora University. 
Thank you, Pueblo, for making this all possible!” 

“We are so thankful for Eddie and his commitment not only to the Bulls, but the City of Pueblo 
as well. We are very excited to continue to follow Eddie at the next level and beyond. Aurora is 
getting a very talented hockey player but a terrific young man that will hold himself and others to 
the highest standard on the ice and in the classroom.” added Wilhite. 

The Pueblo Bulls are a JR 'A' U20 hockey team that plays out of Pueblo, Colorado. The Bulls 
have been in existence since 2019 and are members of the NCDC Tier II. The Bulls are a 
professionally run organization that is focused on winning a National Championship, developing 
young men into good citizens, and moving players on to JR 'A' Tier I, NCAADIV I and DIV III, 



                                   
 
 
 
as well as Professional hockey. The Bulls have built a winning tradition and play in front of the 
best fans in junior hockey.  

Players interested in playing for the Pueblo Bulls next season or beyond can visit their website at 
www.pueblobullshockey.com or reach out to Head Coach Chris Wilhite 
at cwilhite@pueblobullshockey.com. 


